
 

 

September 22, 2021 
3:00 p.m. 

Meeting minutes 

 

The September 22, 2021 Land Clearance for Redevelopment Authority meeting was held virtually via 

Zoom teleconferencing.   

In attendance were the following: 

LCRA:  Chairman Gary Fruits, Secretary Shelley Kneuvean, and Mark White were present. Vice-Chairman 

Todd Haynes and Andrew Elliott were absent. 

City Staff:  Mark Dunning, Assistant City Manager, and Julie Pryor, Exec. Assistant 

1. Call to Order  
Chairman Fruits called the meeting to order at 3:04 pm. 

 
2. Approval of May 26, 2021 meeting minutes  

Commissioner White moved for approval of the May 26, 2021 meeting minutes, seconded by 
Commissioner Kneuvean. A vote was taken and the May 26, 2021 meeting minutes were 
approved unanimously. 
 

3. Review of LCRA Annual Report 
Mark Dunning, Assistant City Manager, provided the Commissioners copies of the 2020 LCRA 
Annual Report for the period covering July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021 and reviewed the 
report.  
 

4. Roundtable 
There were no roundtable topics or discussions. 
 

5. Adjournment 
After motion by Commissioner White, seconded by Commissioner Kneuvean, the LCRA voted 
unanimously to adjourn the meeting. Chairman Fruits adjourned the meeting at 3:07 pm. 


